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February 8, 1955,

rs, idary s. Eich,
Olmsted Brothers,
Palos Verdes Estates,
California,

*

Deaf idrs. Eichs:

_ We have your note on our letter of January 15th
in which you ‘stete that you have a folder for Seattle
Parks numbtred 8218. Will you please change thils
number from 8218 to £690 which is the genirsl number
in the office for Seattle Parks, so that our files
will be the same, Following 2690 there &re several
numbers for the individual parks.

We are filing the correspondence sbout
the telegraph charge in December 1932 — 20PC Washington
State Parks. , . ST

Very truly yours,

g




